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Tom Pitman of the Indianapolis office authored an article "Indiana Tax
Increment Financing Law: Challenging the Common Misconception That
All Funds Allocated to TIF Districts Would Otherwise Provide Additional
Funding for School Corporations and Other Underlying Taxing Units,"
which was published in the Indiana Economic Development Association's
email newsletter. The article was also published by Accelerate Indiana
Municipalities, formerly known as Indiana Association of Cities and Towns
(IACT), and the Indiana Municipal Lawyers Association.
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